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Gautho, Julia

From: Bill Gray <graybil@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 4:33 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Stockton Bridge

The Bridge is part of the character of Capitola and the Villiage. We need not a larger Bridge either to 
facilitate logs nor traffic. Please maintain the character of our community. 
 
Bill Gray 
1440 Prospect Ave 
Capitola 


